
PUBLIC HEARING
LOCAL LAW NUMBER 2 – 2024

NO PARKING ON EITHER SIDE OF THE ROAD ON 4TH STREET IN THE
VILLAGE OF NORTH HORNELL

OCTOBER 21, 2024, 5:35pm

ATTENDANCE:
Mayor J. Joseph Ingalls 
Trustees Joseph Flint, Leroy Forshee, Peter DiRaimondo, Elise 
McCollumn
Clerk Vanessa Scott
Deputy Clerk Alexandria Greenthal
Treasurer Kristene Libordi

Mayor Ingalls opened the Public Hearing at 5:36pm.

The public hearing is to give residents an opportunity to ask questions about the proposed
Local Law Number 2: “No parking on Either Side of the Road” on 4th Street in the 
Village of North Hornell.  This is for safety reasons which will allow DPW vehicles 
when plowing and emergency vehicles the ability to operate along the street (this is a 
width restriction issue.)”

Mayor Ingalls opened the floor for public comment.

There were no residents in attendance at the public hearing.  The board waited 
approximately 5 minutes, no comments or questions.

A motion was made by Trustee Joseph Flint, seconded by Trustee Leroy Forshee to 
approve Local Law #2, “No Parking on Either Side of the Road on 4th Street” and carried.

Mayor Ingalls Aye
Trustee Flint Aye Trustee McCollumn Aye
Trustee Forshee Aye Trustee DiRaimondo Aye

Meeting adjourned at 5:45pm by a motion from Mayor J. Joseph Ingalls and seconded by 
Trustee Peter DiRaimondo and carried.

Respectfully Submitted,

Vanessa Scott
Village Clerk


